
The following are pictures weeks ending in 1.31.20 through 2.21.20 in regards to Campus-wide Emergency Generators Pro-

ject.  This project has surpassed the 70% completion mark in the overall projected schedule.  All but one of the new gener-

ators are on site and in place, and soon the first will be operational (the unit power E/W Tech or #1 on the map below).  

The only unit not on site yet is the one set for the Student Services/Administration Building (#3 on the map below).  This unit 

is the largest of all the new generators (as it has the most items to power) and is still in production.  Units #1 and #2 will be 

the most difficult to install as they require the temporary power and/or shutdown of the major computer systems on cam-

pus so the coordination and installation requires careful, thoughtful, and timely planning and execution. 
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          The top-left photo is one of the new exterior generators now in 

place on its respective pad.  This unit will eventually be surrounded by a 

screen wall to match the adjacent building and will service the E/W 

Tech Building after the renovations to that structure are complete. 

The top-right photo shows one of the new indoor generators (1 of 2 @ 

locations 2 and 5 on the reference map below).  Here a new opening in 

the adjacent wall had to be cut in so a new louver could be installed 

that will allow the unit exhaust to the exterior of the building. 
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